
Rules Committee, 

Certain states and districts are at a huge disadvantage during the presidential elections due 

to disproportionate representation. At this time, my voice is not being heard, because my vote 

is worth much less than the average voter in a district where gerrymandering has given that 

district more voting power. Our current system is clearly broken, favoring outdated values and 

railroading efforts toward progress, and it is time for change. Several times in the past 20 

years, we have ended up with a U.S. president who did not win the popular vote, resulting in 

disastrous consequences to our economy and society. Electing the president by National 

Popular Vote is a constitutional right.  

It's time for America to equalize the vote and make sure every voters voice is heard. 

Natalie Hebin  

nhebin@gmail.com  

3710 Bardell Ave  

EUGENE, Oregon 97401 
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